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Dear St James Families,

We’ve had another wonderful week of learning including a Year 5 trip to the river, violins in Year
2 and a really informative phonics and reading parents workshop in Reception, which if you
didn’t make I would recommend looking through the slides that have been shared on Dojo.

 In Collective Worship we have continued to think about our new vision and values 
and looked in particular this week at the importance of loving each other. 
We looked at 1 Corinthians 13 using our Space Makers practice of Dwelling.
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'For the good of all' 1 Corinthians 12

Learning together with courage
and kindness

Headteacher: Mrs Ottaway
Contact: office@stjamesce.vale-academy.org
Telephone: 01235 868232

Now the gates are open in the mornings please walk your children round to
their classroom doors and wait with them until the doors open at 8:45

Reminders:

PTA AGM
Tuesday 3rd Oct

7PM
at school

Please come!



Learning Celebrations:

Daniel shared with us his swimming
achievements and we also got to celebrate
Georgia receiving her Blue Peter badge. She  
demonstrated both courage and kindness
writing about her environment concerns she
has for the planet. A brilliant achievement! 

This week we celebrated some amazing
writing produced by Shakespeare Class!
I know Mrs Dipple was very proud of
them!

Governance focus: Parent communication plan
Our Governors and myself have been working hard to develop and improve our communication
with all stakeholders and have begun this by focusing on you as parents. See below are aims. We
are keen to involve you and if you have any thoughts please feel free to talk to me or Caroline
Watson (Y1 parent) your elected Parent Governor.



Key Dates for the Diary
Sept/Oct 2023

Please remember to keep your contact information up to date and let us know
immediately if anything changes.


